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San Diego Maker Faire
I’m going to the San Diego 

Maker Faire next weekend, Oc-
tober 6th and 7th. I’m so excited. 
Now let me be clear, I’m not just 
going to the Maker Faire, I’ve got a 
booth and will be showing the stuff 
I’ve made and letting kids make 
buttons for free.

Here’s a partial list of the things 
my maker family is showing:

- Lamps

- Candle holders

- Super Hero plaques

- Wands

- Buttons

- Key fobs

- Crosses

- Dog collar bandana thingies

- Dog laying mats

- Dog walking survival kits

- Books I’ve published

- Books I have stories in

I have no idea how busy it will 
be or if I’ll actually sell anything. 
If you come to the Maker Faire, 
make sure you find me, I’m in the 
Comic-Con museum _ How cool is 
that?			   Doug

This newsletter comes out monthly. It often contains news about the two novels I’m writing, the occasional short story, 
discussion about writing, and very off topic things like my card game. Go to DouglasGClarke.com to see back issues. 
Make sure to sign-up at http://www.douglasgclarke.com/lists/?p=subscribe so you won’t miss the next issue.
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